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Thurs 5th - 9th 

Croft Lane closed 

Mon 9th - 12th 

Y6 SATs 

Mon 16th 4.30pm 

Camp Out Meeting Class 3  

parents 

Tues 17th 

KS2 Life In Ancient Greece 

Day 

Thurs 19th 

Class 4 KNEX Challenge 

Thurs 19th 

Girls football tournament ATFC 

Fri 20th 9.15am 

Celebration assembly 

Fri 20th 

PTA 50/50 Sale & Bake Sale 

Thurs 26th 12.30 - 4pm 

Arden Area Athletics Stratford 

School 

Mon 30th - Fri 3rd June 

HALF TERM 

JUNE 
Mon 6th  

TRAINING DAY 

Tues 7th  

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Class 1 & Y5 will be sharing 

their learning in Celebration       

Assembly on Friday 13h May 

at 2.45pm 
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**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, please con-

tact the School Office for assistance.** 

Year 6 SATs 

We would like to wish all of our Y6 pupils the very best of luck in their 
SATs assessment’s next week. We are very proud of their positive    
attitude and all the hard work and effort they have put in to their      
preparation.  

Maths Homework 

Please note that because of the Y6 SATs we need to make changes to the 
timetable and we will not be marking maths homework on Wednesday. 
Children will have 2 weeks to complete their current page ready for    
marking on Wednesday 18th May. 

Class 3 Camp Out 
A reminder the final instalment is due today. 
 

 FREE Family Fun!  

Join fabulous storyteller Pyn Stockman at Alcester Library Wednesday 1st June for 

some lively, interactive storytelling adventures this half term.  There will be a rich mix 

of myths and wonder tales from around the world.  Would you like to play tricks with 

Anansi or howl with coyote?   These storytelling performances use a range of props, 

puppets and masks. Choose either 10 or 11:15am. Each session is approx. 45 

minutes. For more information please see http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/events 

Party Church Sunday 8th May 4.00pm St Laurence’s Bidford 

Do come and join us this Sunday for Party Church and all things to do with the Holy 
Spirit as we celebrate a special Birthday, not the Queens (we’ll do that in June!) but 
the Church’s. The Church really began from that day at Pentecost when the Holy  
Spirit came so its a special time for us. 

Revd Ruth 

 

Messages from the PTA 

Uniform request 

TG will shortly be welcoming the newest members of the school for their taster    
mornings in Reception.  If you have any good quality school uniform in small sizes 
which you no longer require, please hand it in to school and we will do our best to  
recycle and make some money for the school too.   

 

Raffle Prizes 

With the Summer Fayre just around the corner (eek!), 
the PTA are once more on the lookout for fantastic  
prizes for our raffle.  If you work for a company who 
would be willing to donate a prize, or have the means to 
donate something yourself, please do let Miss Britt 
know.   

50/50 Sale—see next page 
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Star of The Week 

Isaac Black           Class 1 

Camille Disley          Class 2  

Kristian Tinker          Class 3 

Zac Holt           Class 4 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/events
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Roll up, Roll up! ...It’s 50/50 Time 

  

The PTA are delighted to announce that we will be running a 50/50 Toy Sale in the School Hall at 3.30pm on     
Friday 20th May.  

  

This is the ideal opportunity to have a clear out and sell some of your toys, games or books whilst raising funds for 
the school. It is also the perfect opportunity to stock up on new to you toys! 

  

The sale is free to enter and the proceeds are split 50/50 between the seller and the PTA. What a fantastic idea I 
hear you cry…..what do I need to do next? 

  

Your children will bring home a sellers sheet and a set of pre-printed labels next Friday. All you need to do is to 
complete the sellers sheet, fill out the labels, attach them to the items you wish to sell and bring your labelled items 

and completed sellers list back to school with you at drop-off on Friday 20th May. What could be easier! 

  

We will then return your proceeds to you on Thursday 26th May. You can either opt to have your proceeds returned 
home with your child or collect from our treasurer, Mary-Anne Vitty, who will be in the Parents Shelter at pick up on 
the Thursday.  

  

If you could help with the sale we would be very grateful. We need volunteers to help set-up on the afternoon of the 
20th, man a till during the sale  or with the clear up effort afterwards. If you could volunteer please let Helen 
Brooker-Collins or Mary-Anne Vitty know.  

  

AND THERE IS MORE…. 

  

The PTA Cake Squad will be running the half-term cake sale on Friday 20th so not only can you bag yourself a  
bargain, you also have the chance to have a cup of tea and some delicious cake whilst you browse. We are the 
PTA that keeps on giving! 

  

Looking forward to seeing you on the 20th. 

  

The PTA  

 

 NOW FOR THE SMALL PRINT – SOME POINTS TO NOTE: 

  Only 5 items per child. If every child in the school brings 5 items we will have a whopping 500 items for sale. 
Unfortunately we will not have room for anymore! 

 Of the 5 items, only 1 can be a large item such as a bike 

 Please make sure all items for sale are in good working order with no pieces missing 

 Unfortunately we cannot accept electrical items, clothes, soft toys or baby/nursery equipment 

 Please collect any unsold items straight after the sale or at pick up on Monday morning 

NEWSLETTER  

6th May 2016 

ISSUE - 5 


